
 

25 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Our Hospitality and Catering students have the exciting opportunity to run a Pop-Up Restaurant! 
 
They will be involved in preparing, cooking, hosting and serving a delicious two-course meal 
on Friday 1 March, at 18:00. 
 
All Carrington families are welcome to book a table at our Pop-Up Restaurant, to come and enjoy 
amazing food prepared and served by our young people here in school in the bright and spacious 
Observatory dining area. The cost of the two-course meal is £10 per head, and you can book 
and pay on ParentPay from now until bookings close on Friday 23 February. 
 
When you make payment, you will need to specify how many people in your party want the 
Chicken Menu, and how many for the Vegetarian Menu. 
 
The Chicken Menu 
Roast chicken and mashed potato with crispy bacon and Coq au Vin sauce, served with pea 
shoots 
followed by 
Lemon Posset Brulee with blueberries and salted shortbread 
 
OR 
 
The Vegetarian Menu 
Herb risotto with butternut squash and celeriac, served with a pumpkin seed crisp 
followed by 
Lemon Posset Brulee with blueberries and salted shortbread 
 
Best wishes 

Mr H Powell 
Teacher of Hospitality & Catering 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login

